
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/01/2020 10:05:25 AM

To:  Monique de Varennes <ludditem@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: The Hollywood Center
 

Hi Monique,

The Development Agreement will be included as an Exhibit to the Staff Recommendation Report for the City Planning
Commission, which will be made available approximately one week before the City Planning Commission meeting date.

The Final EIR will be released late this week, which will respond to CGS' comments, including those regarding additional
trenching.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Fri, Aug 28, 2020 at 3:20 PM Monique de Varennes <ludditem@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Ms. Nguyen,

 

There were a few questions I hoped would be answered during the course of Wednesday’s hearing.  Maybe I missed them – a
five-hour hearing is quite a slog.  In any case, would you help me with these?

 

First, I was wondering when the public would be able to see the proposed Development Agreement.  I’d also like to know when
the final EIR is expected to be released.  Finally, it’s my understanding that the California Geologic Study asked for new
trenching.  Has it been ordered, and if so, when is this new trenching on the site scheduled to be done?

 

I’m sorry to add to your work load with these questions, but I live close to the site, and have been following this project for
years, since the earliest community meetings.  Some more clarification at this critical point would really help.

 

Thanks very much,

 

Monique de Varennes 
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